
From: Nadia Isaacs  
Sent: 26 April 2022 14:07 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning trees. Application 2022/1481/T 
 
2 Frognal way 
Nw36xe 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I am the owner of the above property. 
I am not aware of this planning application to My trees. 
I would be grateful for someone from the council to come to my house to 
discuss this as I am not happy for my cypress trees to be pruned so much. 
Many thanks indeed 
Dr Nadia Isaacs 
 
 
 


